
Comptroller Brooke Lierman Issues Statement 
on Biden Administration Investments in Port of 

Baltimore 

Comptroller applauds positive climate and economic impact of $447 million in 

Inflation Reduction Act funding 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (October 29. 2024) — Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman issued this 

statement today after President Joe Biden’s announcement at the Port of 

Baltimore: 

I was honored to join President Joe Biden for his announcement today of a $447 
million investment into upgrading cargo equipment, infrastructure, and the power 
grid of the Port of Baltimore. This new investment will result in a cascade of 
important outcomes in central Maryland. First, the effort to update our Port will 
create 2000 new, good-paying union jobs that will uplift middle-class families and 
strengthen our economy. Second, it will reduce the carbon footprint of the Port – 
resulting in long-term savings and helping to mitigate the impact of climate 
change. Finally, it will result in a cleaner Port for our neighbors and communities 
that abut the Port.  

I’m grateful to the Biden-Harris Administration for its unwavering commitment to 
climate action, using the Inflation Reduction Act and other available funds to 
make Maryland and other states more climate resilient and creating cleaner and 
safer environments for port workers and communities surrounding these major 
economic hubs.  

Since the Key Bridge collapse, the Biden-Harris administration has been an 
important partner in supporting our crisis response for the Port of Baltimore, 
including providing aid to affected workers, removing debris, reopening the port, 
and supporting our local and state economic recovery.  

I appreciate the Biden-Harris administration’s ongoing efforts to address climate 
vulnerabilities and invest in clean, renewable energies and sustainable solutions. 
This continued investment will help ensure Maryland’s long-term success and 
prosperity for a climate-resilient and more prosperous future.             

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu27412881.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DLqRQ37sawgAIIlMfHocPDyc2WypSNeAL-2F8XOPFNODPzZW7f8XzyNB8dMH24CCgc6SIrCVguXueo1po-2B2Jha75ufdKyeq-2F1Zl7Pssit3NHi-2FKNYZGZ0LUlWDmiCu95vOSt9RY_xgyyHJCNW1MkJBRYFKJk5vsbWqROXhqNOxUSuEOkZSPh9GIYklgRoTzeYeiwzwuotK2ORN1813sBD19Bvu3o4fToIg8sRRMyw30NKn0EAzP7uBqgF8RmdJmDot-2B2F7SKLncSP2uhQI3VRJdR4PcSdISwXH-2Bk7VkzdxnOJTk82UESl3vMsBoSVsRrBuXJceOvvc-2F9x8fwm6FM7-2B22rhVjSFXH8jXAGOKsqANFP083qvM-3D&data=05%7C01%7CKDodge%40marylandtaxes.gov%7Cff4ea9c9cdfa4ab721a608dbf6449d32%7C4175adb602d24b79bb6cefc714800747%7C0%7C0%7C638374546773083560%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=igmSwD2FbQuPSPnmQ3Zt1I%2B1g9sFLuTNl5TSuL5lLA4%3D&reserved=0
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